St. Mary Magdalen Catholic Church

468 Norwich Road, Ipswich, IP1 6JS Telephone: 01473 741975
Mobile: 07516 937592
www.marymagdalens.org  www.rcdea.org.uk  youtube.com/c/StMaryMagdalens

Everyone is welcome...without exception!

Priest Administrator: Fr. Paul F. Spellman. Email: parishpriest@marymagdalens.org Parish School: St. Pancras Catholic Primary School, Stratford Road, Ipswich, IP2 6E

25th Sunday of Ordinary Time
18th September 2022

Sat 17 September 5.30pm Confessions
25th Sunday of the Year vigil Opm The Riches Family
Sun 18 September 8am The Moore Family
25th Sunday of the Year 10am The People of the Parish
Mon 19 September No Mass
Feria
Sunday Readings
Tue 20 September No Mass

St’s. Andrew Kim Taegon, Priest, Paul Hasang and their Companions, Martyrs

First Reading:

Wed 21 September 12 noon Mariaicutty Matthew + Amos 8:4-7
Feria
Vieira + Response to the
Eil::r 22 September 10am ieira Psalm
Praise the Lord, who
Fri 23 September 10am  Heather Poll + raises the poor
Feria

Second Reading:

Sat 24 September 1lam Thanksgiving and Farewell 1 Timothy 2:1-8
Our Lady of Walsingham - Solemnity

Gospel:
Sat 24 September 5.30pm Confessions Luke 16:1-13
26th Sunday of the Year vigil 6pm The People of the Parish
Sun 25 September 8am Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II + Eucharistic Prayer I
26th Sunday of the Year 10am Heather Poll & Terry Spellman + for Varlous Needs

including its Preface
Psalter Week 1

Cycle of Prayer - Our Lady of perpetual Succour and St. Edmund, Hunstanton

The Sick of the Parish

We ask your prayers for all our brothers and sisters who are unwell, afflicted or distressed. Comfort and relieve
them according to their needs, and grant them the love and consolation of your Spirit:
John Anderson-Hurst, William Barnes, Peggy Barron, Jason Beaumont, Michael Clarke, Sheila Curry, Fabiana Di
Mascio, Patrick Doran, Ron Green, Josephine Kalagira, Jo Kelly, Molly Mc Garry, Yvonne Metcalfe, Robert Mullan,
Mary O’Reilly, Pippa Williamson, Carol Sims, Brianna, Pauline Newton.




Thanksgiving Mass for our Parish and Farewell
Saturday 24th September at 11am

A shared table - savoury and sweet!

I am looking forward to being able to celebrate Mass with all those who can make it next Sat-
urday.
After the Mass, there will be a shared table in the Garden Room.
The room will be open from 9am for anyone wanting to bring things along early.
Please, if it is a warm day, it would be advisable not to leave anything out that could ‘turn’ if
left un-refrigerated for too long. The Garden Room does get very warm.

There will also be tea, coffee, juice and wine avaliable.

You will be able to sit as well as in the garden itself - weather permitting - so do bring a rug or
chairs with you. If the weather is not good, then we will using the Parish Hall.

I hope that, as a community, we can make this a great celebration for all that has, and con-
tinues to happen, in our Parish.
Thank you for all your support.
Prayerfully yours,
Fr. Paul

Note from the Finance Committee. On behalf of FIND

September Suggestions

Thank you all again for your generosity toward the
great work that FIND does. The suggestion list for
September is:

Father Paul will leave us on the 26th Septem-

ber, heading north, back to his homeland. It

is appropriate that we recognise his immense-

ly positive influence as our Parish Priest and

offer him a financial gift in appreciation of his

ministry to Saint Mary Magdalen’s. A bright

red collection box will be available at the back These are only possible suggestions but anything

of the church for all your generous contribu- is fantastic and anything can make

tions until Father Paul finally leaves. Let us all the difference.

show our, usual generosity in thanks for the
service of our wonderful priest.

Coffee, Long Grain Rice, Garden Peas, Carrots,
Sweetcorn, Cereals, LL Milk, Kidney Beans, Jam,
Rice Pudding, Biscuits, Flavoured Noodles.

Thank you!

Monthly Collection Figures House Keeping

August 2022 At the end of each Sunday Mass, it would be really helpful if

£1225.00 Standing Orders people could return any newsletters that they are not intend-
ing taking home back to the porch; as well as any of the Or-
der of the Mass leaflets. There is only me that is here after

£1222.95 - Cash

_ each Mass to tidy up, and often there are lots of the them just

Total = £2447.95 left. Please do remember that we should treat the church as
Thank you for your immense we do our own homes.
generosity. Thank you in advance.

Parish Anniversaries

James ‘Dan’ Cleary (1988), Maria Wojciechowski (1999), Michael Hennessy (2004), Jean Orme (2021), Sarah Quinn (1962),
James Wright (1994), Bertie Armes (1998), John Murphy (2018), Mary ‘Barbara’ Moss (2009), Paul Constable (1992), Fr. An-
thony Sketch (2012), Wolfgang Barc (1977), Cecelia Allpress (2006), Alison Clarke (2010), Emilia Ciufo (2019), Partrick

Macken (1980), Edward Cuffe (2002), Martin Curry (1999).

Eternal rest grant unto them O Lord and let perpetual light shine upon them.




